

ĐỀ KIỂM TRA ÔN TẬP CUỐI KHÓA

Exercise 1: Choose the correct answers A, B, C, D

1. Three honk loudly.

- A. geese
- B. geeses
- C. goose
- D. geoses

2. Your little is playing on the playground.

- A. child
- B. childs
- C. children
- D. childrens

3. Are there two scurrying across the floor because of a cat?

- A. mouse
- B. mouses
- C. mice
- D. mices

4. You should wash these and

- A. dishes/ knives
- B. dishs/ knives

- C. dishes/ knives
- D. dishes/ knives

5. The need brushing twice a day.

- A. teeth
- B. teeths
- C. tooth
- D. tooths

6. The have strong horns.

- A. ox
- B. oxes
- C. oxs
- D. oxen

7. Peter never feels lonely. He has got _____ friends.

- A. much
- B. so much
- C. many
- D. a great deal of

8. My mother needs _____ milk to make a cake.

- A. a
- B. some
- C. any

D. many

9. How _____ apples are there in the basket?

A. many

B. much

C. some

D. any

10. I'd like to buy _____

A. a shoes

B. a pair of shoes

C. the number of shoes

D. a shoe

11. Let's have a break. Would you like to have _____ coffee?

A. any

B. many

C. little

D. some

12. Look! There are _____ left over there.

A. a little

B. much seats

C. many seat

D. a few seats

13. _____ necessary.

- A. A lot of the information are
- B. Some informations are
- C. All the information is
- D. Many of the information is

14. I cannot work because _____

- A. there are too many noises
- B. there is too much noise
- C. of some noises
- D. a number of noise

15. I am in trouble. Would you mind giving me _____?

- A. a few advice
- B. some advice
- C. advices
- D. several advices

16. We have _____ left to finish the project.

- A. no time
- B. many time
- C. a lot of time
- D. any time

17. It is important to brush your _____ at least twice a day.

- A. tooth
- B. teeth
- C. teeths
- D. tooths

18. Not _____ teenagers spend _____ time on reading books.

- A. much/many
- B. many/much
- C. much/much
- D. many/many

19. These toys are _____.

- A. you
- B. your
- C. yours

20. I love _____ grandparents.

- A. mine
- B. me
- C. my

21. _____ children are young.

- A. They're
- B. They

C. Their

22. That CD is ____.

A. mine

B. my

C. me

23. These clothes aren't ____.

A. our

B. ours

C. We

24. The book is _____ but you're welcome to read it.

A. mine

B. yours

C. my

25. _____ dog is always so friendly

A. There

B. They

C. Their

Exercise 2: Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

1. We (not see).....Nga since Monday.

2. Lan (be).....in the USA for 2 years.

3. I (go)to bed at 11 o'clock last night.
4. They (move).....to London in 2003.
5. They (live).....in HCM city since January.
6. That's a very old bike. He (have).....it for a long time.
7. I (buy).....the motorbike 5 years ago.
8. Many people in the countryside still (work)seven days a week.
9. She (come) to France 2 years ago.
10. I (just send) a letter.
11. He (work)for that company for 5 years.
12. Look! Our train (come).....
13. You should practice (speak)..... English everyday
14. They (learn)..... English at the moment.
15. The Sun (rise)..... in the East and (set)..... in the West.

Exercise 3: **rewrite the sentence**

Example: They / wear skirts to work? =>Do they wear skirts to work?

1. They/ not / play games at the weekends =>_____
2. we / not / believe our teachers =>_____
3. Peter / understand the question? =>_____
4. We/ not / work late on Saturdays =>_____
5. John/ want some drinks? =>_____

Exercise 4: **READING**

I. Read the start of a short story and choose the best answer, A, B, C, or D, for each question.

A long red rope

Sarah was ready for her first lesson on the mountain. She knew the basic things about skiing now after spending seven days at the ski camp, but that day, she wanted to come down one of the ski runs just once before the end of her holiday the next day.

She put on her warm jacket and trousers. She had special glasses to stop the sunlight that came from the snow hurting her eyes. Then she made sure her skis were on correctly.

When Sarah's ski instructor, Kurt, gave Sarah a piece of red rope 10 meters long and said, 'Put this on your belt,' she laughed and said, 'Why do I need that?' Her instructor did not laugh. 'It's the most important piece of equipment for any skier. It may be the difference between life and death.'

Kurt explained that the area had a lot of big avalanches. Sarah said, 'I know, but if there is a problem, you will save me!'

Kurt explained that sometimes instructors and learners lose each other on the mountain. 'You can't ski faster than an avalanche,' he said. Sarah took out her cell phone and said, 'I can call you ... or somebody ... on this.' Kurt smiled and said, 'Sometimes cell phones don't work when you are under four meters of snow. But the red rope will be on the surface, and the rescue teams will see it from a long way away, and they will find you.'

1. How long was Sarah's holiday?

A week. B.Eight days. C.Nine days. D.Ten days.

2. What was the weather like that day?

A.Cold and cloudy. B.Warm and sunny.

- C. Cold and sunny. D. It is not clear from the story.

3. The instructor gave Sarah the piece of rope

- A. to use as a belt. B. because it was very cold.
C. to make her laugh. D. as a piece of safety equipment.

4. Sarah thought

- A. avalanches didn't happen in the area. B. avalanches in the area were very small.
C. Kurt was a good instructor. D. she was safe with Kurt.

5. What did Sarah think she could do if there was an avalanche?

- A. Call for help on her cell phone. B. Ski down the mountain before the snow hits her.
C. Contact Kurt. D. Put the red rope on top of the snow.